
 

The GSA group proudly displayed the PRIDE banner  

 

 

 

  

    Monday, May 31 
        $2 donation to                                                   

        participate                                          

 designed by our 

own Zoé 

Dumonceaux!  

Thanks for sharing 

your vision with us 

and throughout 

Prairie South, Zoé! 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

                       

 

 

  

                                                                                                            

 

 A LOOK AHEAD to the                   
Week of May 31…..                                                                                                                 

      MONDAY, May 31 

• Movie Monday & PJ Day 
 

      TUESDAY, June 1 
     
      WEDNESDAY, June 2 

• Snack orders due for 
next Movie Monday 

      
      THURSDAY, June 3 
 
      FRIDAY, June 4 

• No classes 
 
 

       
  

 
         
 

 

 

Mme Perreault’s grade 8 ELA class made a visit to the Foyer this week, 

delivering plants and smiles to the residents there! These amazing students are 

out to make a difference, one small gesture at a time.   

                                              

 BUS STUDENTS 

Prairie South Schools is 

requesting ALL students 

who require bus service 

in 2021-2022 to complete 

a bus request form, 

including all existing 

riders. 

Please visit the Prairie South 
Schools website and complete 
the word document found 
under: top tab SCHOOLS; 
Student Registration from the 
drop down menu; scroll to 
bottom the the web page to 
REQUEST FOR BUS SERVICE.  
Please email your request to 
mann.leanne@prairiesouth.ca 

To request a paper copy, please 
email or call the office at 306-
648-2480. 
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